
 

ATTENTION 
WORDSMITHS! 
Are you a writer?  

Do you write stories and show them to your family and friends? Do 

you have a journal filled with secret poems? Does your imagination 

fill your day more than food, sleep, and school? Well, don’t forget 

to eat, go to bed early, and do your homework, but if you LOVE to 

write or are a natural storyteller, come to the new OSLS 

Roundtable!  

What is a Roundtable? 

 If you have heard of the legendary King Arthur and his fraternity of 

knights, you will know they met at Camelot Castle. To make sure 

everyone was viewed equally, the Knights gathered at a round table 

for meetings and to make decisions.  

While we may meet at square tables, a writers roundtable works 

the same way. You will work as peers to write, critique, and discuss 

all aspects of writing. Your friendly neighborhood writer-in-

residence, Mrs. Calvert, will mentor you, help you learn about the 

publishing industry, become better readers and writers, and best of 

all, have fun doing what you love!  

Are you in 5th-8th 

grade? 

Come join the 

OSLS Roundtable! 

Group interest 

meeting January 8, 

2020 @ 7:30 a.m.  

New to writing? 

Don’t worry! 

Everyone is 

welcome! 

FOR MORE INFO 

Jessica Calvert 
(317) 941-0721 

Or contact Mrs. Hedges 
(317) 271-9103 

Weekly on Wednesdays 

7:30 a.m.-8:15 a.m. 

 

 


